
 

 

 
LONDON CHILDREN’S FLOWER SOCIETY  

SUMMER SEED COMPETITION 2024 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
At Engayne we are always looking for new opportunities for the children to learn 
through practical real life experiences.  
 
This year we have been expanding our growing programme to enable our whole 
school community to grow a variety of flowers and vegetables in our school 
grounds.  
 
Year Two are currently growing sunflowers for the London Children’s Flower Society 
growing competition. They will be bringing home a plant this week to nurture and 
look after for around a month.  
 
The children will bring their plants in to school in late June (date to be confirmed) 
for the judging visit.  
 
We are also entering the school garden competition so all our growing projects can 
be included in the contest.  
 
Please take a photo of the plant as it grows as pop it on dojo so we can see how the 
seedlings are getting on!  
 
Thank you in advance for supporting your child with the project.  
 
Good luck!  
 
Regards 
 
 
 
 

 

 


